
 
 
  

September	5,	2023	
 

Important	Dates	
9/14 High Attendance Day 
9/14 Musical Reveal Party 

9/15 Picture Day for Freshman - Juniors 
9/22 Picture Makeup Day for Seniors 

9/26 ACT Bootcamp 
10/17 ACT for 9th, 10th & 12th grade 

10/20 Seniors with Seniors 
10/24  PSAT for 10th & 11th grade 

 

 
Class	of	2024	Senior	Newsletter	
Click here for a look at the Fall 2023 Class of 2024 Senior Newsletter from Mrs. Waddell. 

German	Exchange	Program	
WCPS high schools are once again participating in the GAPP student exchange. If you are interested 
in a short-term (2.5 week) exchange program and are willing to host a student in your home, now is 
your chance! Information can be found attached. Deadline to apply is September 15th.  Click here 
for more Information. 

Yearbooks	

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1v7Er3WBlPlr-GDhyeWSCT5DzVS5X0W1dbpBEK_iPqus/present
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1THaJbOG7MYmPnxw1gfOTbHhgQSjXccA_BqC61BjhItg/view
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1THaJbOG7MYmPnxw1gfOTbHhgQSjXccA_BqC61BjhItg/view


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Underclassmen	picture	day: September 15th! Forms to order pictures ahead of time works at 
home with your child on Friday, September 1. I strongly encourage you to take advantage of the 
online ordering offered this year.  
 
 
Senior makeup pictures: September 22nd. More details to come soon!  
 
 
Yearbooks are officially on sale!  ALL sales will be online at jostens.com. Your book prices do 
increase as the order date approaches. They are currently at the lowest price which is $68. This price 
will increase at the end of this month. Let Miss Gray know if you have any 
questions!  kathryn.gray@warren.kyschools.us 

Mums	for	Sale	
It is that time of the year again! The South Warren FFA Chapter is once again selling mums to 
fundraise for our Agriculture program and FFA Chapter. We have a variety of colors – Yellow, Red, 
White, Orange, and Purple.  A Google Form is attached HERE for you to begin ordering. The mums 
are in two gallon pots and are $13 each. Payments may be made in the form of cash or check.  If 
paying by check, please make checks payable to South Warren FFA.  You may bring the payment 
upon pickup of mums, drop off payment with the SWHS front office, or mail checks to the following 
address: 
 
South Warren FFA 
8140 Nashville Rd. 
Bowling Green, KY 42101 
 
 
All Mum orders are due by Wednesday, September 6th. Mums are expected to be ready for pick up 
on September 20th. We will communicate this date with you via text message when the mums are 
ready. 
 
 
The South Warren FFA chapter would like to thank you in advance for your purchase. The funds 
raised from our mum sale will help offset the cost of experiential-based, educational opportunities 
for our students. 

	
Donations	Needed	for	Front	Office	

§ Tissues 
§ Disinfecting Wipes 

Good	Luck	Marching	Spartans	
Good luck to the Marching Spartans at their first competition this weekend!  They compete at Franklin-
Simpson High School and perform at 7:30pm. 

http://jostens.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfJR_-8sGQEUavxmpj2rFckLG2JTMhoRRgd7nRPEJJQzyf-_Q/viewform?usp=sf_link


 
 
 

 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 



 
 



 



 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 





 
 
 



 
 
	
	



Smart	Cards	
PTSO is selling smart cards in the front office for $20.  All proceeds 

go towards student and teacher rewards. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 



 
 


